
8th Grade Band Students & Parents interested in the 
Governor Livingston High School Highlander Band 

 
Inquiry Meeting 

Tuesday Dec. 14th 7:30 PM 
Columbia Middle School 
345 Plainfield Ave. 

Columbia Band Room 
 

 
Bring your student & explore a nationally recognized program of 
excellence: music, tradition, friendship, teamwork, leadership, competition, 
life-long lessons and skills for college! 

 
�See the wonderful opportunities in the Highlander Band. 

�Hear what other kids and parents are saying. 

�Meet & greet a panel of adults & students involved in the program. 

�Ask and get answers to all of your questions. 

�Learn how to join when you meet with guidance in January. 

 
RSVP by 12/7 Melissa Sanchez 908-665-0434 melissa.sanchez66@gmail.com 

Also, please contact her if you would like more information.  

Please visit http://highlanderband.org/home.html & click on "8th Graders We Want You!" 

Highlander Band in Scotland Summer 2010 


